
 
 

 

  

  
  

  

   
   

    
  
    

  
     

     

     

 
  

 

 
 

NATIONAL WILDFIRE COORDINATING GROUP 

NWCG Memorandum 21-002 

May 3, 2021 
TO: Erin Horsburgh, Chair, Fire Management Board 

FROM: Frank Guzman, Chair, NWCG Executive Board 

SUBJECT: NIAC Memo 21-01, Issue Statement and Request for Solution to Inconsistent 
Interagency Review and Approval of Special Mission Programs Across All Agencies 

This memorandum requests that the Fire Management Board (FMB) provide a solution to the issue 
identified in the attached memo by the National Interagency Aviation Committee (NIAC) related to 
inconsistent interagency review and approval of special mission programs across federal agencies. 

The NIAC chair presented the attached memo to the NWCG Executive Board at their April meeting. 
Due to the federal centric nature of the issue raised in the memo, the NWCG Executive Board believes it 
is more appropriate that this be addressed and resolved by FMB. 

Contact: Please work with the NIAC chair, John Buehler for additional information. 

Attachment: 
NIAC M-21-01 Issue Statement and Request for Solution to Inconsistent Interagency Review and 
Approval of Special Mission Programs Across All Agencies 

Distribution: 
NWCG Staff 

NWCG standards are interagency by design; however, the decision to adopt and utilize them is made independently by the 
individual member agencies and communicated through their respective directives systems. 
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